
 

    
 

Friday 9th November 2018   
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Autumn 2 Week 2                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

A message from the Headteacher 
 

Thank you to our Year 6 children who presented a mature and reverent Remembrance class assembly this morning. Thank you Mrs 

Lawman, Mr Breslin, Mrs Drake and Miss Pimlott for all the love and support you show our Year 6 children every day. They are 

a credit to you all. I think parents will agree, it was quite emotional because of how strong and clear their delivery of poetry and 

music was. Thank you parents and grandparents for coming along and again showing support. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended Parents’ meetings on Wednesday and Thursday this week. Your support is crucial and 

very much appreciated. I am delighted to hear how happy parents are with how their children have settled into this new academic 

year and with the progress children are making already.  

 
Dates for your diary 

 Monday 12th November 10am – Remembrance Service at the Cenotaph outside St Joseph’s Church (School Council to attend) 

 Wednesday 14th November  9-11am and 2-5pm – OPEN DAY 

 Thursday 15th November 3.30pm – 3rd Sacramental Programme in Sodality Hall for Year 4 (pupils & parents) Reconciliation 

 Friday 16th November 9am – Year 4’s Come & See Assembly – ‘Called’ 

 Tuesday 27th November 6.30pm – Year 4’s LET’S SING concert in Wigan 

 Sunday 2nd December – The parish of St Edmund Arrowsmith Autumn Fayre – Time to be arranged. 

 Wednesday 5th December 6.30pm - Key Stage 2’s ADVENT SERVICE in Church 

 Wednesday 12th December 6.30pm – Year 4 pupils and parents – Reconciliation in Church   

 Thursday 13th December 6.30pm – Infant Nativity in Church 

 Wednesday 12th – Tuesday 18th December – BOOK FAIR in school 3.30pm – 4.30pm (Come along and buy a new book) 

 Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper day 

 Friday 21st December – Last day of term – Break up for Christmas holidays 
 Tuesday 8th January 2019 - Back in school (Monday 7th is an INSET day for staff) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Quote of the week                                                                                                     
 A Year 6 pupil said, 

‘I enjoyed presenting our Remembrance assembly this morning because I care about those who have died and I was determined to 

do a good job. I thought the three girls sang really well.’ 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

God bless 

Miss Daley 

Bonus Ball 
Number 58  

 

 

 

 

No owner, so it’s a rollover! 

Children in Need 
Friday 16th November 

All children can  
Wear something spotty for £1 

All donations go to  
Children in Need 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
Reception –     Joshua Peat      Year 1 -   Katie Noone 
Year 2 –       Emma Trecarichi  Year 3 –  Tawana Chikombe                                                
Year 4 –       Laila Forber      Year 5 –  Tom Haslam                                              
Year 6 –       Eve Earlam 

 
 

 

 

FOSJ 
Bags to School is next Friday – 
don’t forget to bring your bags 
and leave them at the school 

gates. 
Raffle Tickets are out today – 
please return to school – if you 
require extra please leave a note 

in the child’s planner. 

Goodbye and Good luck Miss Mountford 
I am sorry to let you know that Miss Mountford will be leaving us today. 

She has been a valued member of staff for 8 years here a St Joseph’s 

and become a dear friend. We wish her all the very best in her future 

plans and will miss her very much. 
Thank you Miss Mountford for all you have brought to St Joseph’s with 

rugby and netball and for being such a wonderfully kind-hearted and 

popular member of staff.  
Please keep in touch. Lots of love from everyone here at St Joseph’s.  


